
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Lower Wisconsin State Riverway Board is hosting an event to 
commemorate the signing of the legislation that created the Riverway and 

Riverway Board in 1989.  The event is an opportunity to recognize landowners, 
local residents, former Riverway Board members and Department of Natural 
Resources staff for their contributions in making the project a great success.  

Featured speakers include former Governor Tommy Thompson,  
State Senator Dale Schultz and former State Representative Spencer Black.   

An informal reception with cake and refreshments will follow.   

 

(Please feel free to share this invitation with others who may be interested.) 

 

To assist with planning for the event, the favor of a reply 
 to this invitation would be greatly appreciated. 

 
For further information or to reply, please contact  
the Lower Wisconsin State Riverway Board office  

at (608) 739-3188 or 1-800-221-3792  
or by e-mail at mark.cupp@wisconsin.gov.   

Information also available at http://lwr.state.wi.us 

YOU ARE INVITED 
 

to celebrate the  
25th anniversary  

of the 

Lower Wisconsin State Riverway  
 

When: Sunday, September 14th at 1:00 p.m. 
(Social time begins at noon) 

 

Where:  Wisconsin Riverside Resort 
S13220 Shifflet Road, Spring Green 

mailto:mark.cupp@wisconsin.gov

